
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Amended date and time of the June 25, 2024 Primary Election Audit 

Notice is given that the election audit of the June 25, 2024 Primary Election 

required by the Lieutenant Governor’s Election Policy will be conducted on July 1, 

2024 at 2:00 p.m.   

The audit will be held at the Box Elder County Clerk’s Office 1 S. Main suite #10 

Brigham City, Utah and will continue until complete. Anyone desiring to witness 

the audit is invited to attend. 


